

Principal: Chris Stairs

303-387-8275 Assistant Principal: Jill Casas

303-387-8325

March 8th, 2019

Dear Parent Crew,

It is difficult to believe that we are already three-fourths of the way through the school year. Next week is the last round of P/T Conference and Spring Break is only a week away. The last two and a half months will fly by. At Pine Lane, we have already begun planning for the next school year and we would like to solicit your help on two things: 1) School improvement planning and 2) Parent input on class placement.

Also, through the next few months, we will be working diligently, as a staff, to determine class placement for your child. Please be aware that we put great thought into this process and consider multiple pieces of data. Our goal is to establish the very best, and equitable learning setting for each of our students. As we do this work, we do want to provide an opportunity for you to offer input on what you think is important for us to consider. If you would like, you may submit the form linked here for each child: 2019-20 Class Placement Parent Input. Please note that we cannot honor specific teacher request and requests for specific teachers should not be part of this information. This form will be closed at the end of March.

As I send out this information, the Kurt Hahn quote that we frequently recite at Pine Lane resonates, "We are Crew, not passengers, strengthened by acts of consequential service to others." We need your help in making Pine Lane a great place for all kids and your input will be very useful. You are part of our Pine Lane Crew. As always, thank you for your support!

Chris Stairs Principal

NORTH CAMPUS

4th - 6th / Discovery/GT 6485 E Ponderosa Dr. Parker CO 80138 Phone: 303-387-8275 Attendance: 303-387-8277